
\
5 -~

C \ NN
= \i‘ \ \ “.}fi_.» .1.\:‘ . e s

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER | 23 December 1996
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I am writing to say how sorry I am that the difficulties caused by the fog

prevented me from visiting Dungannon on Wednesday. I know how much

preparation goes into a proposed visit like that, and I would be grateful if you

would tell all those involved how much I regretted not being able to go ahead

with my visit, and to see you all. It was very frustrating to be so close but still

unable to get to you.
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Lieutenant Colonel Colin Martin
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